
                                     JUNE  2024 BOARD MEETING  
UTILITIES MANAGER MIKE SUNDBY 

 

1. GEORGE WOLLEY HAS SUCCESSFULLY PASSED HIS GRADE I WASTEWATER LICENSE. 
 

2. WE HAVE HIRED MARY SHERO AS A SEASONAL PART-TIME EMPLOYEE. HER 
RESPONSIBILITIES WILL BE MAINLY PARKS AND POOL. 
 

3. DIG IT CONTINUES TO REPLACE MAINS, LATERALS AND METER BOXES ON NORTH MAIN 
STREET AND HOT SPRINGS ROAD.  VERY CLOSE TO COMPLETING THE FIRST PHASE. 
 

4. PG&E REPAVING PROJECT. 
 

5. WE WILL BEGIN PAINTING CRESCENT MILLS WATER PLANT BUILDING 
 

6. I WAS NOT ABLE TO FIND ANY DOCUMENTATION THAT OUR STORAGE TANKS HAVE EVER 
BEEN INSPECTED OR CLEANED.  I WILL GET BIDS AND SUBMIT THEM. 
 

7. I HAVE REQUESTED A BACKUP 20 HP PUMP FROM H20 PRO.  IF WE WERE TO LOSE THE 
250 GPM PUMP INSTALLED PRESENTLY, WE WOULD NOT BE ABLE TO KEEP UP WITH 
DEMAND. 
 

8. RAW WATER PIPELINE WILL BE GOING OUT TO BID SOON. 
 

9. REQUESTED BIDS FROM OTHER FENCE COMPANIES FOR FENCING AROUND THE WATER 
PLANTS. 
 

10. SHORT-TERM BUDGETING SHOULD INCLUDE VEHICLES, OFFICE, AND INDUSTRIAL LAWN 
MOWER. 
 

11. WILL NEED TO DETERMINE IF WE SPEND CAPITAL ON SANDING OUTFIELD. 
 

12. POOL LOOKS REALLY GOOD.  BOUGHT AND INSTALLED A NEW SPRINKLER CONTROLLER. 
GREAT COLLABORATION WITH SUE WEBER.   

 

 

 


